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16 November 1979

United States RII : RAB
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1 7-13796-014degion II

101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. J. T. Sutherland:

Please be advised that I am in receipt of your letter,
dated 29 October 1979, refering to the inspection of our R/A
Materials stcrage building. We are indeed in violation of
our license and I am writing, as per your instructions, as
to what corrective steps I will take to rectify this situat-
ion.

On, or before, 30 December 1979 I will have initiated a
program to add shielding around one source that was causing
the problem and install more adequate shielding within the
building itself. Surveys shall be made of the storage area
as required and the " Notice to Employees" has already been
posted.

Please advise if this is not adequate.

2178 238
Sincerely,

J') Gsf&'ft W -Q
Donald E. Clark
President
Basin Surveys, Inc. '
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